
From: Sarah Wilson 

Sent: 25 April 2023 13:24 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: RE: Objection to Application 2022/5197/P - 94 Mill Lane NW6 

1NF 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Hi 

 

May I ask a question please. The dentist I mentioned in my previous communication is now 

discussing taking the purchase / lease forward with the owner, for the ground and lower at 94 Mill 

Lane.  They were discussing the upper floors. Could you tell me if residential can be used for 

consulting rooms (not surgeries) - It all changed so much over covid. I suspect not, but they asked 

me to enquire. 

 

The good news is we have a serious interest in keeping the commercial. I do hope the planning 

applications don’t get approved and scupper this. 

 

Many thanks in advance 

Sarah 

 










